

Gosford Times



Weekly Newsletter of Gosford Hill School

Learn Lead Inspire

April 2012 / Issue 28

Academy Consultation

A reminder that you are welcome to attend the next open meeting regarding 'Conversion to Academy Status' on **Wednesday 2nd May 2012 in the Main Hall, 6.00-7.00pm.** Details on our website.

This will be followed by two more open meetings as follows:-Thursday 17th May 2012 in the Learning Centre, 5.30-6.30pm Wednesday 23rd May 2012 in the Main Hall, 6.30pm-7.30pm

I look forward to seeing you.

Dr S. Bizley - Headteacher

'This is China' competition

Year 7 students have been learning about China in Geography. Before the holidays the Geography Department launched a competition called 'This is China'. The aim was for students to create something that would represent what China means to them.

The entries were shown in the Hall at lunch and it was obvious that some students had put a lot of effort in their project! Well done to all students who participated! The following students produced winning work - Tayyib Jan, Katherine Hill, Chloe Hurdley and Areeba Khalid.

Mrs R Lopez - Geography Teacher







Alderman Wise Awards Evening

Our annual Alderman Wise Awards Evening is due to take place on Wednesday 9th May for our Year 13 and 14 students. This will take place in the Main Hall at 6.30pm.















Timetable adjustments

Due to staff illness it will be necessary to make a small adjustment to teaching arrangements in certain subjects. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We wish our staff a speedy recovery. **Dr S. Bizley - Headteacher**





BREAKFAST IN THE BUNGALOW!

From the start of this term The Bungalow Breakfast Club will be open to years 7, 8 and 9 between <u>8.15 and 8.40</u> every <u>Monday, Wednesday and Friday.</u>

- This is free and sponsored by Kellogg's
- A large selection of cereals and drinks for you to choose from.
- Everyone is welcome, just turn up!

